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Appendix C — Exhibits 

1 Email dated 31 March 2004 from Ms Cynthia Licul, International Fund 
for Agricultural Development, (IFAD) to His Excellency Mr Murray 
Cobban, Ambassador for Australian to Italy, regarding the 
interpretation of Procurement Guidelines and IFAD’s constitutional 
document. Provided by Mr Alan Prien, IFAD. 

2 Letter dated 5 April 2004 from Mr Jim Carruthers, IFAD to 
Mr Charles Tapp, Australian Agency for International 
Development (AusAID) regarding procurement under IFAD-
financed projects and attached: letter dated 30 July 2003 from 
Mr P Roy, IFAD to Mr Charles Tapp, AusAID regarding IFAD’s 
reporting to Australia and Australia’s financial obligations; and 
email dated 31 March 2004 from Ms Cynthia Licul, IFAD to His 
Excellency Mr Murray Cobban, Ambassador for Australian to Italy, 
regarding interpretation of Procurement Guidelines and IFAD’s 
constitutional document. Provided by IFAD. 

3 Department of Industry, Tourism and Resources, ‘Fact Sheet, 
Australian Tourism Satellite Account – update June 2003’. Provided 
by Jeffery Reithmuller, Department of Industry, Tourism and 
Resources. 

4 Letter dated 6 April 2004 from Mr Andrew Natsios, US Agency for 
International Development to Mr Bruce Davis, AusAID regarding 
Australia’s proposed withdrawal from IFAD. Provided by Mr Alan 
Prien, IFAD. 


